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Nadeem Jan

From: Muhammad Arafat <ucpwsamanaok@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, 12 January, 2021 9:55 PM

To: peoorakzai2

Cc: Nadeem Jan

Subject: One month prior notice

Muhammad Arafat 
District Orakzai 
03339674885 
Email: ucpwsamanaok@gmail.com 
 
Date: 12/01/2020 
 
Muhammad Arafat 
UCPO 
WHO/CTC 
 
Dear Doctor Fawad: 
 
I am writing to give my resignation from WHO/CTC, effective one month from today [12/01/2021]. 
 
I have enjoyed working with you over these past ten years and would like to thank you for the opportunities, 
both professional and personal, you have provided me during my time. 
 
Wishing you and the organization every success in the future. Let me know if I can be of help over the next 
month during the transition phase. 
 
Sincerely, 
Muhammad Arafat 
UCPO Samana (Ismailzai) 
 


